
WEDNESDAY 
 
It is January 15th, and it is Day 5 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:    
 
STUDENT LIFE:  
 
GMAA: 
Swimming: Results from last week’s meet are posted on Classroom, as well 
as the Google Form sign-up for meets #3-4. Dismissal this week for the 
meet is once again at noon on Thursday. Please advise Mr. Pinsky if you are 
unable to attend.  
 
Cadet Girls Basketball: Congratulations on your decisive win against 
Billings yesterday afternoon, winning 37 to 21. The entire team gave their 
all! A special shout out to Nikita, Makayla, Emily, Christiana and Skyla for 
putting points on the board. Next practice is Friday morning in the F-gym. 
Our next game is also this Friday vs Royal West, please let the coaches 
know if you can’t make it or if your parents can carpool. 
 
CLUBS:  
 
Green Team: Important announcement from the Green Team! There is now 
only 1 recycling station in the cafeteria. Please make sure you sort your 
waste appropriately! 
 
EDDI:  There will be a meeting during recess tomorrow in Mme Mercier’s 
classroom (A305) to plan the Lunar New Year lunch which will take place in 
the cafeteria on Friday January 31st. All are welcome to come and help 
plan. 
​
TRIPS: 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
 
Just a reminder, grade 9s, 10s, and 11s: It's that magical time of year again – BHS 
Senior Writing Week! Get ready to rediscover the joys of staring at a blank page 
and wrestling with the English language. Prepare to engage your minds, explore 
your thoughts, and unleash your creativity onto the page! 
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